
From: Nikita
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Yeorg Brewing Wine Shop Proposal
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 5:14:12 AM

Hello, I'm writing to the Council in support of the proposed
Wine Shop for Yeorg Brewing Company.

Looking forward in anticipation to an intimate setting where
both local neighbors and visiting patrons from much further
out will experience a welcoming atmosphere.

Tom Keim, one of the owners will be on premise managing
the shop. Along with a large, diverse inventory he's a big
attraction for most patrons with his extensive global
knowledge of wines and a passion to share that with others. 

The local, US and global selections Tom selects with certain
care cater to the expected St Paul clientele, but will also
provide new tasting adventures at good prices. 

The store will definitely be an asset to St Paul bringing in new
visitors to the neighborhood who'll hopefully enjoy other
businesses along the way. 

Please support their proposal. 

Very much looking forward to having a really great wine shop
in St Paul. Especially at that location. 
. 
Nikita Godette 
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